Salhouse Weekly Update

WC 28t March 2022

Dear parents and carers,

The children are in their pyjamas looking very colourful and comfy. Thank you to all those
involved in organising this fund raising day and for your kind donations.

One more week before the Easter holidays.

Staff and children are having a service at the Baptist Church on Wednesday which will be a
first for many of them and we have lots of other Easter themed activities to enjoy too.

Best wishes

Next week
Tuesday 29" March — Coots trip to Cromer RNLI
Wednesday 30" March — Cluster Rugby
Wednesday 30" FOSS uniform bank
Wednesday 30" March — Easter Service children only
Wednesday 30" March — Easter lunch will be the

same as the current menu but with a Rocky Road
Krispie Cake for pudding.

Looking ahead

Friday 1% April - FOSS non uniform
day

Friday 1%t April - FOSS Easter
scavenger hunt and cake sale

Wednesday 20™ April — Start of
Summer term

Village Walk

Coots enjoyed a walk to the post box in the village to
post cards they had written.

Uniform Bank

FOSS will be holding a uniform bank
on Wednesday 30" March.

Uniform will be available before and
after school on the grass outside
Coots classroom.

Uniform, shoes and PE kit will all be
available for a donation to FOSS.

Thank you God in heaven,
For a day begun,
Thank you for the breezes,
Thank you for the sun.
For this time of gladness,
For our work and play,
Thank you God in heaven,
For another day.

Core Value

Our core value next term is

COURAGE
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United Kids Club

All children aged 3-11 are welcome*

With small groups and a relaxed child-led atmosphere, it is a great
environment for:

Children who struggle in large groups
Children who are attending a club for the first time
Children who thrive in a quieter setting

Children with special educational needs and disabilities

*  School holidays and term time

> «  Starting from £28 per day &)
/ *  We accept childcare vouchers
+ Location: near you
*Please note - the above moy vory siightly depending on the location.
Check out our website for site specific information.
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Cake Sale

The children from the Save Our Planet Club and Bure Valley Football Team will be holding a
cake sale on Saturday 26™ from 11am at Bure Valley Playing Fields.

Proceeds will be split between Bure Valley Football Team and the Save The Planet Club who
will be using the money to plant a tree at school.

COVID Observation

We have noticed that children who have tested positive for COVID

have been going home with symptoms ranging from feeling unwell,

headache, tummy ache or sickness, tearful and lethargic. Not the
advertised COVID symptoms but we just wanted to make you aware.




